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PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 
      

Week Ending: 22nd March 2024 (Week A)  
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 
 
 

Year 11 exams 
 
 
Year 9 assembly- 
Large Gym- Mr 
Crosland 
 

Morning Prayer 
8.10 to 8.20 

 
Year 11 exams 
 
 
Year 8 assembly- Large 
Gym- Mr Sloan  
 

Morning Prayer 
8.10 to 8.20 

 
Year 11 exams 
 
 
Year 7 assembly- 
Mr Aristides  

Morning Prayer 
8.10 to 8.20 

 
Year 11 exams 
 
Whole School 
Reading Session 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Year 11 exams 

 
Charity 

Sponsored walk 
 

PSHE 
 

 
 

 
Uniform – Please ensure that your child is following the uniform policy.  
S. McCarthy 
 
Attendance – The top attending forms for week beginning 26th February 2024  
Gold – 11A- 100%  
Silver – 8A & 8M 
Bronze – 10B & 11M  
 
Commendations -Form points for week beginning 11th March 2024 
Gold- 7A 
Silver- 7H 
Bronze- 8A 
 
House Points up to 14th March 2024  
Gold –Augustine 
Silver- Hume  
Bronze – Benedict 
 
Year 11 Mocks 
Year 11 mocks will commence on Friday 15th March and run up to and including Wednesday 27th March. 
A. Hogan 
 
Sponsored Walk- This takes place on Friday 22nd March for pupils in Years 7-10 in Woodcock Park 
Pupils in all year groups can also donate a £1 to their house charity to wear trainers for the day- pupils should bring in 
money before Friday.  
S. McCarthy 
 
Word of the Week- is draw - to produce, or to add to a diagram  
The author of the week is Derek Landy - an Irish author and screenwriter, best known for the Skulduggery Pleasant 
and Demon Road book series 
C. McSweeney 
 
Mental Health Quote of the Week- Very little is needed to make a happy life; it's all within yourself, in your way of 
thinking- Marcus Aurelius 
K. Byrne 
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Catholic Social Teaching- The Catholic Social Teaching focus for this half term is 'Option for the poor and 
vulnerable'. 
A basic moral test is how our most vulnerable members are faring. In a society marred by deepening divisions 
between rich and poor, our tradition instructs us to put the needs of poor and vulnerable people first. 
V. Briody 
 
 
Eco Schools- March is SGS Sustainability Month.   
G. Hovey 
 
Parking when collecting children- Please do not park across driveways or park on double yellow lines if you are 
collecting your children. Please be considerate of our neighbours and other children when you park.  
S. McCarthy 

Food Hygiene- Pupils should not eat food in classrooms. All food should be consumed in the school canteen.  

Please note that the school has a Medical Conditions in School Policy (available on request from the school). If 
your child has a specific medical need, please contact the school welfare assistant (Mrs Camangon). 


